

AGENDA

Appleton Bilingual School Governance Board Meeting

Date | Time April 13, 2020 | 4 pm | *Meeting called by* C. Garris

Location: Zoom Teleconference (due to COVID-19)

Board members Present: A. Cendejas, A. Chavez, C. Garris, Y. Rein, A. Hunt, A. Swick, J. Foster, S. Meyers

Board members Excused:

Board members Absent:

Non-board members: J. Cannon, R. Becker

Time	Item	Owner
4:00	Welcome & Call to Order	C.Garris
4:05	Inspirational Quote - "The people who are crazy enough to think that they can change the world are the ones who do"- Steve Jobs	A.Hunt
4:20	Committee Updates <ul style="list-style-type: none">● Scholastic Performance (pre-COVID-19)<ul style="list-style-type: none">○ ACCESS data will be sent out the last week in April for the final post validation period - official in May○ Continuous School Improvement process<ul style="list-style-type: none">■ tracking it throughout the year■ aligning out the word study in English and Spanish○ MAP testing completed in the Winter● Scholastic Performance impact due to COVID-19<ul style="list-style-type: none">○ ABS/AASD online education progress<ul style="list-style-type: none">■ using the printed materials from AASD■ teachers will be meeting in small groups/individual for delivery instruction■ weekly meetings with the teachers will help families understand and support materials that were sent home○ Closure scenarios (e.g. full year)○ Impact to 2020/2021 curriculum; plans to address?<ul style="list-style-type: none">■ looking ahead - what will be the ripple effect of what is happening now and how● Gym Painting Update<ul style="list-style-type: none">○ Vote, items outstanding, summary of phases○ Jamie shared pictures where they have started the painting in the gym○ Phase One of the painting is complete● Update on Church progress on outdoor space	A.Hunt, Amy/Joel/Alma Jamie Joel Alma Amanda Alex Alma

- ABS or AASD tasks outstanding?
- Church meeting is cancelled, will need to find out the rescheduled date
- Charter applications Fall 2020/Spring 2021
 - Joel shared out the timelines for Charter Contract proposals (next 5 year contract)
- Churros & Cafe - (Zoom?)
 - Amanda and Jamie will lead this with a way to get feedback from families
 - possible video announcements from the board/staff
- New to ABS Orientation, March 24th. (Zoom?)
 - Suggested to wait until the summer or before school begins to invite families for the orientation
- Winter GALA - Summary of postponement
 - businesses were able to allow the Gala to reschedule, will need to wait until the virus passes through
- Friendship Event - Summary of cancellation impact

5:45

Recap of New/Action Items

- Joel will look into to see if the district will have a central survey for feedback for online learning
- Recommendation for Joel to send out a message to families that teachers will be able to listen to family concerns and provide support

5:50

Open Public Session

6:00

Official Adjournment